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President’s Report 
June 12, 2023 

1. Agnus Klonowski House – Michael will have a positive update on this house.     

 

2. Streetscape Project – We are going to have a meeting with Neil to explore the possibility of 

having a downtown streetscape project.  Neil’s firm has had good success obtaining grants for 

these type projects.  What’s nice about these grants is they are funded at 80%.  This first 

meeting will just be a bird’s eye view of what all we need to do, what the costs for the plan will 

be and the steps we’ll need to take in order to hit certain timeframes.   
 

3. Solar Farm – I’m working with one of the local property owners on possibly using some of 

their acreage for this project.  In addition, we might be able to use some of our property on the 

east side of the ponds.   

 

4. Iroquois Memorial Hospital Clinic – Iroquois Memorial Hospital is proud to announce the 

expansion of our IMH family practice medical group with the opening of a new clinic in 

downtown St. Anne, IL on July 18. Our primary care clinics, also located in Gilman, Kentland, 

Milford, and Watseka, provide quality family healthcare for all ages such as wellness exams, 

routine physicals, and unexpected illness visits.  They expect to open in late June or early July. 

5. LED Sign – The new LED sign is coming soon!  We ended up having to go back to the 

current location at the NW corner of the Grade School where the manual sign has been located.  

We have taken down the old sign.  The base for the new sign should be coming in the next 

couple of weeks.  The installation for the actual sign should be in late July or early August. 

6. Phase 2 Water Project - Please look at the attached page of this report.  This is outstanding 

news for the Village.   


